
The Special Education Parent Survey is NOW OPEN 

(Link and Directions at the bottom of  the page) 
T H E  G E O R G I A  D E P T  O F  E D U C A T I O N  A N D  

G E O R G I A  C Y B E R  A C A D E M Y  W A N T S  Y O U R  I N P U T .   

 

Goal 100% 

Why are you being asked to complete a Statewide Survey? 

In order for all students to graduate prepared to achieve a lifetime of success, families need to be an 

important part of the school team. It is critical that the GaDOE assist local school systems in partnering 

with families to raise the achievement rate for students with disabilities. Completing this survey will 

assist in achieving this goal. 

Who is being surveyed? 

The GaDOE is surveying parents of students with disabilities throughout Georgia. 

What will be done with the information collected? 

GaDOE Division of Special Education will work collaboratively with Parent to Parent of Georgia (P2P), the 

statewide Parent Training Information Center, to identify needs in family involvement within the state 

and local districts based on statewide survey results. 

Why do you want to know my child’s ethnicity & disability? 

Geographic area, ethnicity, and disability group data is collected to ensure the results are 

valid and reflect the overall demographics of the state. Be sure to indicate ethnicity as re-

quested. 

Who can help me if I have questions? 

Your Parent Mentor: Jennifer Anderson    email: janderson@georgiacyber.org 

Directions included below: (Select Georgia Cyber Academy as the School District) 

Let your voice be heard! 

For survey: Click here  

Choose our school as shown 

below 

Last Day to fill 

out survey is: 

May 

31st 

Please use 

your computer 

to fill out the 

survey. It will 

not work on 

cell phones. 

mailto:janderson@gacyber.org?subject=Ga%20Parent%20Survey
https://www.gadoe.org/Curriculum-Instruction-and-Assessment/Special-Education-Services/Pages/Parent-Survey.aspx

